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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 11:29 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Rate increase Pluris/Wedgefield 

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170166-WS.  Thank you. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Connie [mailto:conniemacaluso@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 7:36 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Rate increase Pluris/Wedgefield  
 
Dear Commissioner Brown 
 
I don't understand how Pluris could possibly ask for an increase when basically you can't drink their water & washing 
clothes is incredibly ridiculous when it bleaches the colors not to mention the stains on our toilets & sinks.  
 
I have a totally blind husband who is on seizure medication & I can not allow him to drink this water while taking both 
Phenobarbital & Dilantin, I'm afraid it'll cause him severe reactions. We live on a fixed income & an increase would just 
be another hit to our already over stretched budget.  
 
I could understand it if the quality of water was better but come on with all the news reports I know your aware of the 
problems.  
 
 
Please reconsider & refuse the increase.  
 
Thank you 
 
Concetta Macaluso  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




